
From: Kendall Kyle <  
Sent: April 12, 2022 8:58 AM 
To: Jane Wolverton; Tahirih Rockafella; Dan Rogers 
Subject: Crystal Mt rezoning proposal  
  

Greetings - I just read the Crystal Mountain rezoning 
proposal. My first thought - wouldn't it be wonderful if 
every rezoning proposal exhibited such concern for the 
land. 
It's taken a long time to reach this point, which is 
unfortunate. Some of that time was necessary as it has 
meant an evolution in Crystal Mt's appreciation for 
environmental values. I am in full support and feel it is now 
beyond time for approval. 
Kendall Kyle 
 


